
 

 

Pupil Leadership team minutes – 3rd February 2017 

 

Pupils present – Sydney, Matthew, Denna, Kendra, Max, Asha, George, 

Dillon, Millie, Sophie, Thea and Amelia. 

 

Points to discuss: 

1. New school value system and badges 

2. Attendance 

3. Punctuality points 

4. Leadership board 

 

1. We discussed how children felt about our new values. As a school we 

have now decided on the final nine values. These are: 

 Respect 

 Citizenship 

 Creativity 

 Perseverance 

 Courage 

 Independence 

 Team Work 

 Caring 

 Aspiration 

 

All children across the school have been asked to complete a form with 

words and pictures of what they feel these words mean to them. These 

will then be used to create posters and badges for the school. At the 

next pupil leadership meeting, we will decide on the best pictures for our 

badges. 

 

We looked at what the individual values cards will look like that will enable 

pupils to collect their values points.  

 

We discussed SMSC (Social, Moral, Spiritual and cultural) and how we 

could make links to our values for each of these areas. Posters were 

created to show these links and these will be shared in a future assembly 

around our values.  

 



2. We discussed attendance monitors and decided on which badges 

would be suitable for this role, we want to make sure that interviews 

will be held for children who are interested in becoming an attendance 

monitor. We decided that in order to be an attendance monitor, you 

have to be a good role model and be in school and on time to promote 

this to the other children. Mrs Broome will ask teachers after half 

term to talk to their class about being an attendance monitor and 

provide a list for the pupil leadership team of those children who are 

interested.  It was decided that attendance monitors will be 

responsible for making sure that each class has their weekly 

attendance on their classroom door and will be responsible for the 

attendance trophy each week.   

 

3. Mrs Broome introduced the idea of punctuality points as an incentive 

for being in school on time. We thought this was a great idea and 

thought this would be another responsibility for the attendance 

monitor to have. More information will be discussed at the next pupil 

leadership meeting.  

 

4. We discussed and wrote up what being a member of the pupil 

leadership team meant and what we each bring to the group. These 

will be displayed on our pupil leadership board and on the school 

website.  

 

 

Next Meeting – Thursday 9th March 2017 – 1.15pm 

 

Points to discuss –  

 

 Attendance – finding monitors and interviews 

 Punctuality points  

 Working with governors 

 
 


